Dear Sir:

The Third-year Re-union of the Class of 1877 of Williams College, will be held at the Kellogg House, in Williamstown, on the Evening of Tuesday, July 6th, next, at 9 o'clock.

Should you be unable to be present, you will please write some account of yourself since leaving college, and forward it to the Secretary, that it may be read at that time.

The price of tickets for the Supper will be \$200.

Any member of the Class who received the Degree of A. B. three years ago, can now take A. M., by sending \$5.00, either to the Secretary, or to Joseph White, Esq., Williamstown, Mass., before July 1st.

An early reply is requested.

WILLIAM L. ADAM,

Secretary.

23 West 37th St., New York, June 1, 1880.